

Learning Together for Life

Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH **Head of School:** Nichola Allerston BA (Hons), (QTS), NPQH

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC)

Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL

T: 01673 842395 F: 01673 843866 E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk
www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

Wednesday 10th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 3/4 Residential Sherwood Forest

Following on from the success of the Year Three / Four residential trip to Rand Farm earlier this year, we are looking into the option of providing another residential trip in March next year.

The trip would consist of two days with an overnight stay as before as well as accessing a programme of events in Sherwood Forest. The Falcons would go for two days, the Kestrels would go for two days and the Harriers children will also go for two days, with Nettleton children joining us for one of the stays. We aim to ensure as many of our children as possible enjoy the experience of Sherwood Forest but places may be limited so it is important we have an idea of potential numbers.

Before we go any further, I would like to see if you feel that you would like your child / children to participate in this residential trip. We anticipate the cost will be approximately £60.00 per child but this could possibly change as a final figure.

Could you please indicate on the slip below if you would be interested in your child participating in this residential opportunity. Please return this slip by Thursday 18th October.

I will then be in touch in the near future to let you know further details. Please don't hesitate to see me if you require further information.

Yours sincerely	
Sue Thompson	
Sherwood Forest Residential – March 2019	
Name of child	Class
would / would not be interested in my child participating in a Sherwood Forest residential visit in March 2019 (Please delete as appropriate)	
Signature of parent	Date













